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Journal output 2014

As in 2013, we have followed the pattern of producing two issues with independently submitted papers and two thematic issues comprising papers submitted following a Call for Papers. The first three issues appeared punctually or even ahead of time. The fourth – a special issue on Transitions in the early years – policy, pedagogy and partnership, guest edited by Sally Peters from the University of Waikato in New Zealand, and Aline-Wendy Dunlop from the University of Strathclyde in Scotland – will go into production as soon as the guest editorial comes in. The running order for this issue has been agreed (see below).
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Paper flow and backlog 2014
Following a rather sluggish start to the year, papers have been coming in fairly steadily, and to date we have received 50 papers, representing a slight increase compared with previous years – with two full months still to go. We also have a backlog of six papers which have either been published online or are in production, and another two are out for revision. 
Plans for Volume 35, 2015
35(1) will comprise the independent papers which have already been received and processed.

35(2) will be a special issue on Workplace mentoring in early childhood teacher education: European case studies. The papers are being generated from country reports submitted to a seven country review coordinated by Pamela Oberhuemer for WiFF, a nation-wide professional development initiative in Germany. The countries in focus are: Denmark, England, Finland, Iceland, Italy, Norway and Sweden. Five papers have already been submitted for this issue.

35(3) will be put together from independently submitted papers.

35(4) will be a special issue on Attitudes and the early years workforce, to be guest edited by Verity Campbell-Barr and Jan Georgeson.
Meeting with Editorial Board members and publisher in Hersonissos

All three editors and the reviews editor were able to combine attending the EECERA conference on the island of Crete with a meeting with editorial board members (Sally Peters, New Zealand; Michelle Neuman, USA; Michel Vandenbroeck, Belgium; Ingrid Pramling Samuelsson, Sweden; Marjatta Kalliala, Finland) and Vicky Quantrell from Routledge/Taylor & Francis. Vicky reported on the steadily increasing number of full-text downloads, which at 87,504 were up by 41% on 2012 figures. One suggestion for a future special issue was to place a focus on low-income and middle-income countries.
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